
                               

Middle Years classes are a buzz with the concert. There is script writing/polishing, organising props 

and scenes, arranging costumes and practice runs of filming.  Davey’s class has been busy with 3D 

printing students individually designed pencil holders. Lyn and Olivia’s classes have been working on 

their wild animal projects as well as their wooden box designs. All students are going well with their 

daily sounds write sessions and teachers are very happy with their progress. Maths is as always an 

intrinsic part of our day and sport is seeing students 

accruing many house points for great team work. Term 

3 in Middle Years is turning out to be very productive, 

busy, yet friendly, vibrant and pleasant.  

 

 

 

    

Davey’s class with 

their Pencil holders 

Students enjoyed a virtual tour of 

the Melbourne aquarium 

Lyn and Olivia’s classes doing some 

research on their wildlife project. 

Sounds write session in action 


